
Kiveton Park Primary Care Patient Participation Group  

Wednesday 19th September 2018 

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Helen Greer-Waring, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, 

Ron Law 

Apologies: Marsha Raynes, Becky Clowes 

1. Welcome and Apologies  

Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Minutes of August Meeting Approved  

The minutes were agreed as a true record.  

3. Any Matters Arising  

No matters arising 

4. Treasurer’s Report  

At the moment the balance remains at £872.31. However the anonymous donation 

was spent on 2 children’s pulse-meters costing a total of £99. So the balance will be 

£773.31. As of yet no bench has been purchased.  

5. Secretary’s Report 

No report.  

6. News from the Surgery  

The CRY weekend was a very good weekend.  

7. Update on Rotherham PPG Network Meeting  

The meeting took place on the 4th September at the Carlton Park Hotel.  

There was a low attendance to the meeting and they are considering holding the 

meeting later in September next year. They welcomed thoughts and feedback from 

PPGs.  

The notes from the meeting were provided to the group.  

One comment made was the timings of the meetings are excluding people wanting 

to attend such as people who work, or have children to pick up from school or even 

attending school. The group agreed on this comment.  

The next network meeting is being held in November. Any thoughts wanted to be 

passed on at this meeting need to be passed to Keith.  

8. CRY 50/50  

CRY have given the ok to start the 50/50 and are happy with the rules. The group will 

use the PPG account until another account is set up. We are hoping to promote the 

50/50 at the flu weekend coming up and hand out forms to anyone who may be 



interested. They will be given the choice of paying monthly or yearly and by cash or 

cheque.  

Also there will be a reminder at the flu weekend about the books for CRY.  

9. Any Other Business  

The question was asked about how often PPG’s should hold meetings. The group 

discussed different ideas about whether or not to cut down on the amount of 

meetings we have as a group. However nothing can change until the AGM next 

year.  

10. Next meeting 17th October 2018 at 6pm 

The meeting closed at 6:40pm. 


